
Tuesday; Wednesday & Friday (9.00 AM)     :  Mass (Katanning) 
Thursday (9.00 AM)        :  Mass (Kojonup) 

Parish Ministries 5th Feb 12th Feb 19th Feb 26th Feb 

Greeter A. Evans M. Gairen D. Cavoli A. Rose 

Pocket  Angel TBA TBA TBA TBA 

Commentator P. Sugg JP Collins A. Schiano C. Smith 

Readers K. Lipio D. Noble Laline Ford R. whitmore 

Minister of the Eucharist P. Sugg 

Volunteer 

H. Schaefer 

Volunteer 

A. Schiano 

B. Volunteer 

M. Hanna 

Offertory Harold & Anne 
Norrish 

Gairen family Robinson Family Venturini Family 

Acolyte Ted Angelo George Ted 

Altar Servers Volunteer 

Volunteer 

Volunteers Volunteers Volunteers  

Monthly Roster 
Special Note: If you won’t be able to come on your Roster,  

kindly look for someone to replace you. Thank you so much! 

St Patrick’s Parish will be hosting the 2017 

WORLD DAY OF PRAYER 
With the featured country being the Philippines 

and the theme “Am I being unfair to you?” 

FRIDAY 3rd MARCH 2017 10.00am   
St Patrick’s Church 

Everyone welcome—and bring a friend! 

Children’s Liturgy (4-10 years 
old). Meet at the Entrance of 
the Church at the Start of the 
Mass. 

Pocket Angel Info: 

If you know anyone interested 
in learning about becoming a 
Catholic, please contact the 
Parish Office . 

RCIA / RCIC Info: 

is situated at the Back of the 
Parish House; or right side of 
the Church; or nearest to 
School Oval. 

Toilet Facility: 

Feel free to use this room 
 during the Mass. 

Kindly pack away toys at the 
end of the Mass. Thank you! 

Crying Room Info: 

If you wish to buy some religious 
articles, books, or items  

 kindly ring the Parish 
Office or approach the priest. 

Piety Stall Info: 

is  located inside the Crying 
Room at the Entrance of the 

Church. Thank you! 

First Aid Box:  

Special Announcement: 

TUES: 7th Feb: 9.00am Mass|WED: 8th Feb - 9.00am Mass|FRI: 10th Feb - 9.00am  Mass 
Saturday 4th Feb 11th Feb 18th Feb 25th Feb 4th March 

TAMBELLUP   6.00 PM  6.00PM  6.00PM 
BROOMEHILL    6.00PM    

Sunday 5th Feb 12th Feb 19th Feb 26th Feb 5th March 

KOJONUP   8.30 AM   8.30AM   8.30AM   8.30AM   8.30AM 
KATANNING 10.30 AM 10.30AM 10.30AM 10.30AM 10.30AM 

FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME  YEAR A                          5th FEBRUARY 2017 

RESPONSORIAL PSALM: 

A light rises in the darkness for the upright. 

GOSPEL ACCLAMATION: 

Alleluia, alleluia! 

I am the light of the world, says the Lord; the man who follows me will 
have the light of life.     Alleluia! 



Welcome to all St PatrickΩs staff, students and their families to the 2017 school year! 
God of wisdom and might, be with our children as they begin a new school year. 
Bless them and their teachers and staff. 
Give them strength and grace as they grow; wisdom and knowledge to their minds as they 
search for understanding; and peace and zeal to their hearts. 
We ask this through Jesus Christ our Lord.Amen. 

Finance  News: 

COLLECTION 15th Jan 2017 22nd  Jan 17 

1st Collection $ 188.90 $ 260.60 

2nd Collection $   18.30 $   64.40 

Planned Giving $ 385.00 $ 185.00 

Piety $ - - $  - - 

Candles $ - - $    12.30 

The ability to budget can only come about through the  Ψgenerous financial support of members of the 
Parish who make a pledge through the άPlanned Giving Programme.έΩ  

Like all families, everyoneΩs pledge is important and commitment to the financial well-being of            
St PatrickΩs Parish is VITAL. If you would like to join or know more about the programme                

please contact the Parish Office or Mr Peter Kerin or Fr Francis. 

PLANNED GIVING PROGRAMME 

Parish  News: 
Envelopes Distributed  : 60 pieces 

Envelopes Returned : 40 pieces 

Total Amount Collected : $ 280.00 

 

2017 DIOCESAN SUMMER SCHOOL  
A special presentation will be offered in the diocese during January and February 
on caring for the earth, our common home. Presented by Fr Tony 
Chiera and Mrs. Rebecca Ward, from the Diocesan Pastoral Office, 
this presentation will look at the challenge given to the whole 
world by Pope Francis in a special letter on the future of our planet.   

FEBRUARY 11 – MANJIMUP 
FEBRUARY 18 – HARVEY 

All sessions are from 9.30 – 3.30.  Please register with Rebecca on 
9721 0518 or  
rebecca.ward@bunburycatholic.org.au one week prior to the ses-
sion you wish to attend. Cost is $10. Please bring along a plate of 
food to share for lunch. 

JUNIPER PASTORAL CARE VOLUNTEERS TRAINING 
 
Juniper has developed a Pastoral Care Volunteers training program and would like to 
offer the training to interested people and the Churches in Katanning in 2017.  The 
training is targeted to those assisting with Church services and visiting residents one-
on-one.  It is designed to raise awareness about the significant issues facing residents 
in aged care facilities, develop skills and communicate important information for 
those working in a residential aged care environment. 
Topics covered include an introduction to Juniper, spirituality, listening and communi-
cation, death and dying, grief and loss, dementia, pastoral care role, no lift and infec-
tion control.  In Perth the training is conducted over six, three hour sessions and in 
Geraldton five sessions were conducted over a weekend/  The training can be modi-
fied in time and content according to local needs and could include other material, for 
example, talking with family members, or taking a Church service in an aged care 
setting.  For further information please contact Adrienne Inch, Team Leader Pastoral 
and Spiritual Care 9240 0377; 0434077511 or email Adrienne.inch@juniper.org.au 

Next Week Readings: 12th February 2017)  1st Reading (Ecclesiasticus 15:15-20); 2nd Reading  

(1 Corinthians 2:6-10); Gospel (Matthew 5:17-27)  

A special thank you for all those Parishioners who have helped us 

in decorating our Church for this Christmas Season: those who 

have cleaned the Church; those who have donated and arranged the 

flowers; those who have put up our Christmas decorations inside 

the Church;  and those have suggested their ideas; for beautiful 

songs and singing from our Choir, for those have read during the 

Masses;  and for those who have attended our Christmas  

Celebrations. Thank you so much.  

May our Loving God continue to bless you and your families!  -Fr Francis  

Letõs continue to pray 
for the sick members of 
our families and also 
within our Parish  
especially: HELEN & 
TERENCE NOONAN;  
NANCY LAURINO and 
JULIE POETT  recovering 
from surgery. 

Special Notice: 
We continue to look for new members  

for our different Parish Ministries.  
 

If you are interested kindly 
approach Fr Francis or ring 
the Parish Office. Thanks! 

Prayerful condolences are with Wendy and George Norrish and their  
family on the death of WendyΩs father Mr Ivan McDougall.  Eternal rest 
grant unto him O Lord, and let perpetual light shine upon him, may he 
rest in peace, Amen 

NEW PARISHIONERS: Welcome to our Parish. We pray you will find peace and  
comfort in our Parish and with our God. Please join us in fellowship and community 
events. Please fill up the ‘Welcome to our Parish Form’ from the front entrance of the 
Church and return it to the Parish Office asap. Thank you very much and God bless! 

mailto:rebecca.ward@bunburycatholic.org.au

